
Senior Advisory Council

Staff Update



COVID Updates

April 7 and 21 – Free COVID testing
• Cupertino Senior Center
• 9:30 a.m. to 3:45 p.m.
• By appointment
• sccfreetest.org

Vaccine Information
• sccfreevax.org



COVID Updates

Red Tier
• Indoor Activities

• Permitted (limited to 10% capacity)
• Gatherings

• Indoor gatherings permitted (limited to 
three households)

• No changes for playgrounds, picnic areas, 
or outdoor activities from the purple tier



Parks and Recreation Commission Updates

Strategic Plan - Park Amenity Improvements
• March 24 Special Meeting

• Final review for prioritization
Community Grant Funding
• April 1 Meeting

• Evaluations and Recommendation to 
City Council



Case Management Program

• Transition to referral-
based program

• New online resource 
page



Case Management Program

• Cupertino Senior 
Center Webpage

• Senior 
Resources



Staff Updates

Retirement of 
Recreation Supervisor 
Kim Frey



General Updates

CPRS Awards – District 4
- Award of Excellence

- TedxYouth @ Torre Ave

- Volunteer and Sponsor Citation
- Maria Lopez, Jim Cunningham,

Tim Petersen

- Key the Community Award
- #CupertinoCares

- Professional Merit Award
- Barbara Banfield, Brian Gathers,

Gail Seeds



General Updates

Virtual Big Bunny 5k – April 3 to 11
• Registration includes a t-shirt, water 

bottle stickers, and bunny ears.
• $20 (additional $5 to mail out packets)
• cupertino.org/bigbunny5k



General Updates

#CupertinoCares – “Take the Pledge” to keep 
Cupertino safe and healthy

- visit cupertino.org/cupertinocares for more 
information



General Updates

Scavenger Egg Hunt March 22 to 26
- Clues are released once per day on the 

Cupertino Parks and Recreation Facebook page 

- Visit the park, find the egg, and 
submit your entry at 
cupertino.org/virtualrecreation

- Raffle for participating

- Prize Pick up on Friday, April 2



• Website interface
• Senior Center Email 

Address
• senior_center@

cupertino.org
• 50+ Scene 

Newsletter
• Sent by City of 

Cupertino or 
Gov Delivery

General Senior Center Updates

mailto:senior_center@cupertino.org


General Senior Center Updates

• New upcoming activities

• Virtual and outdoor

• Volunteer Recognition



• Donation form will be available on the Senior 
Center’s main website

• Donor completes the form and sends it to staff 
(mail or email)

• Donations can be accepted as cash, check, or 
credit card

• Credit card payments will be taken over the 
phone. Completed form must be submitted to 
staff beforehand.

• Staff will process the donation and send a 
confirmation letter with the receipt to the Donor

Senior Center Donations



Donation Form Example
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Donation Form Example
3

5

4



Donation Form Example
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Senior Center Website
• cupertino.org/senior
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